Minutes for LSLTA Board Meeting May 12, 2011 [image: image1.png]TENNIS

Lake St. Louis, MO





Members present—Gary Richardson, President; Eddie Randle, Vice President; Samantha Potter, Secretary; Director Curt Juergens. Special Guest Steve Probst 
Minutes from 4-14-11 meeting approved.

Treasurer’s Report—no report, Laura unable to attend meeting
Old Business-

1. Spring Party was held at West James, April 29th. Great turnout! Lots of food and fun tennis, 5 of 6 courts rented.  Cost LSLTA $91.00 since we had to pay court rental to West James, usually held at CA so there is no cost.  
2. Steve Probst gave an update on court construction, going very well, all 4 were poured in 28 days! June 30th is the much anticipated completion date.  Steve also need the Boards input on edging, the sidewalk, and ramp, we walked around the courts after the meeting and gave our feedback.
3. Trinkets-we want to design a tribute/slogan for the new courts, we discussed and narrowed down to two slogans…”2011 The Year of the Courts!” And “LSL-lakes, courts…a lifestyle!” No decision was reached. Everyone will think about it and decide at the next meeting.  We hope to order plastic drink cups and a new annual tee shirt, in addition to the usual hats and visors.  
New Business-
1. We want to have a kickoff party/grand re-opening party on July 1st, the evening before the start of our first tournament The Stover on July 2nd. Ideas we mentioned were a raffle to have the honor of being the first players to play on the new courts, taking real sports action photos of players, speed gun for serving, and asking Eddie’s band to play.  Curt and Lisa are the Directors.

2. In light of the construction timeline Junior Tennis will be moved to July for one big session, we will also hold a Fall session.  Patti will coordinate with Donna Austin to advertise.

3. Ladies & Men’s Doubles Tournament should be moved back a week to July 16 & 17 to spread out tournaments.  We will confirm with Directors Becky & Scott that this is convenient for them. 
Next LSLTA Board Meeting 6-9-11

